
 

 

        July 1, 1938 
 
 
 
 
 
 
My dear Mr. Bell: 

 The President on June twenty-fifth signed the proposed draft of Executive Order entitled 

“Authorizing the Appointment of Mrs. Eleanor J. Townsend to a Classified Position in the 

Securities and Exchange Commission without Regard to the Civil Service Rules,” which 

accompanied your memorandum of June twenty-fifth. 

     Very sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
         M. H. McINTYRE 
     Secretary to the President 
 
 
 
Honorable D. W. Bell, 
Acting Director, 
Bureau of the Budget, 
Washington, D. C.          fma 


